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Confident, Caring, Creative 30th November 2017 

Headteacher’s Message 
We have had a lot of visitors into school this week: I have been showing prospective parents around the 

school, the children have been so calm and focused and it has been a real pleasure to show parents 

around our school. 

Our year 1 children have had a visit from the school nursing team who have been talking to them about 

the importance of hand washing. One of our governors, Mrs Thomas has been visiting all of our classes 

to look at the teaching of maths across the school. 

Just a plea, as the weather is much colder now, please make sure your child has a warm winter coat 

with them in school every day. 

 Becky Reed     

 

Year 6 Visit to Bexhill Museum 

Last Thursday, Year  6 visited Bexhill Museum as part their work 

on Victorians; linked to their class text ‘Street Child’. 

They were able to experience a Victorian classroom firsthand and 

hear about the life of a child in the nineteenth century. 

We have had some lovely feedback from the museum             

commending the children on their behaviour - well done year 6, 

we are all proud of how you were ambassadors for Chantry! 

 

Open Learning Week 

It was lovely to see so many of you during our recent  Open Learning Week.  Well done for getting    

involved in the activities that were taking place. We hope that it gave you a flavour of the learning that is 

going on in your child’s classroom. 

 Chantry Car Park 
Please remember that the Chantry car park is for staff use only. We respectfully ask that parents 

do not park in it except by prior arrangement, the car park is used 

all day by staff and we need to make sure that children’s safety is 

not put at risk. 
 



 

               Christmas Reminders 

                       

Christmas Reminders 

 

 

Thursday         07.12.17   Yr.6 Bexhill Schools’ Christmas Concert 5.30pm   

Wednesday     13.12.17     Reception, Yr.1 and Yr. 2 Nativity 2pm 

Thursday       14.12.17 Reception, Yr.1 and Yr. 2 Nativity 2pm 

Friday        15.12.17 Christmas Parties — (please bring in party clothes to change into) 

         School clubs are not on w/b 18th  

Monday            18.12.17 Pantomime – White Rock Theatre (Whole School) 

Tuesday          19.12.17   Christmas Mufti (get your Christmas Jumpers ready!) 

                                          Christmas Dinner 

Wednesday   20.12.17 KS2 Carol Service – St Peter’s Church 11am 

Adverse Weather 

The decision to close the school because of adverse weather is taken by the Headteacher. If the 

decision is to close, we will post on: 

https://apps.eastsussex.gov.uk/educationandlearning/schools/schoolclosures/ 

You can sign up for automatic alerts or download the app below. 

Emergency Schools Closure App  


